
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal 
Angela Reynolds 

 

13th July 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Dates for New Term  

 
We are writing to confirm dates for the start of the new academic year.  We have moved a staff training 
day from Wednesday 3rd September to Monday 17th August.  All new dates are listed below and have been 
updated on our school web-site. 
 

• Monday 17th August - Staff training day (school closed to all students) 

• Tuesday 18th August - Existing students begin the new academic year (Years 7 – 10) 

• Monday 31st August – BANK HOLIDAY 

• Tuesday 1st September – Staff training day (school closed to all students) 

• Wednesday 2nd September – Existing students return in their new year groups (Years 8 – 11) 

• Thursday 3rd September – New intake students begin in Year 7. 

• Friday 4th September New intake begin in Year 12. 
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you an enjoyable Summer break and we look forward to welcoming our 
students back to school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
 


